
> From: Judy Clifford [mailto:jjcbanks@gmail.com]  
> Sent: Monday, March 07, 2016 10:48 AM 
> To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
> Subject: TSP Testimony 
>  
> I am writing this in regard to the proposed bike path on Hayden Island. While I encourage such 
projects, i think this would be a mistake for this area.  
> -this is an island with limited access, and it supports a  population of 2700 and shopping area which 
brings in many people.  Getting on and off the island is a challenge.   
> -the average age of the community is 60yrs.  Adding a busy bike path, with the rest of the traffic, 
creates a safety concern.     
> -removal of trees and other destruction of the environment to accommodate its construction, will not 
be an asset to the current ecology. 
> Please, consider the long term effects to this special part of our community.  
> Thank you for your consideration. 
> Judy Clifford 
165 Hayden Bay Dr, Portland, Oregon 97217 
 


